

September 17, 2020

Heather L Guidry, CRCM Colonial Savings Foundation 2600 West Freeway Fort Worth, TX 76102

Dear Heather,

Thank you and Colonial Savings Foundation for your gift to the Ryan Family YMCA. Your support affords us the opportunity to provide Afterschool programming and educational services to children and families in our community.

We may look a little different, but our cause-driven mission has stayed the same. The Y, is working to meet our communities where they are. Most of our branch locations are open so our community can come back and reach their full potential in a safe environment.

We believe that positive, lasting personal and social change can only come about when we all work together to invest in our kids, our health and our neighbors.

As the nation's leading nonprofit for youth development, healthy living and social responsibility, the Y is using your gift to make a meaningful, enduring impact right in your own neighborhood.

Please contact me at (817) 566-1075 if I can be of any assistance. Thank you so much for your continued support.

Sincerely.

Teri L. McGuill

Senior VP/Chief Development Officer

Please use this letter as your tax receipt

Total Gift:

\$5,000.00

Date Received:

September 17, 2020

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

YMCA Federal I.D. No. 75-0827471